ARMY SERVICE FORCES

OFFICE OF THE QUARTERMASTER GENERAL
X WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

IN REPLY REFER TO

21 October 194k.

Colonel C. P. Spruill, Jr.,
3909 Pennsylvania Avenue, SE,
Washington, D, C,

Dear Colonel Spruill:

It was indeed a pleasure to receive your letter of
10 October 194L. I am glad that you find your new work interesting
and that you occasionally come in contact with someone who has
benefited in some small way from our efforts here in Quartermaster.

We frankly miss the pleasure of asscciating with you
in our work here and in many ways have felt the effects of your
absence,

Please make an effort to come back and see us once in
a while, even though your activities do not bring you in contact
with Military Planning.

Vith best wishes, and hoping to have the pleasure of
seeing you again soon, I am,

Very sincerely yours,

CZORGES F,. DORIOT,
Colonel, QNC,



